Jeff Donovan

Hello,

Thanks for the opportunity to comment on this PFAS guidance document. Unfortunately, I was not
made aware of this public comment opportunity until this week and would like to ask for more time
for additional review. Regulations and guidance are changing rapidly around PFAS. I believe

additional time is warranted given the current complex/uncertain regulatory environment around
PFAS.

Respectfully,
Jeff Donovan

Environmental Analyst
City of Spokane



